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Dear Oregon State Senators-
I am writing to urge you to pass strong climate legislation as soon as possible.

I am a fourth generation Oregonian who loves this state, and everything it has to offer from
clean air and water, to beautiful forests and coastlines. I love that people can make a
livelihood off of the resources of this state. | am concerned that the management of our
resources is threatened by climate change, due to decades of unmitigated dumping of carbon
pollution into our atmosphere. We have only started seeing the devastation that this will wreak
on our natural resource industries and our communities who struggle with consistent and long
term supplies of water. The crab industry is one such industry that is starting the see the
earliest of the effects of ignoring climate change, as reported recently in the Oregonian.

The other threat of climate change is surges in human migration to Oregon. | personally think
there are enough people here. We don't need to encourage them to come by blindly making the
rest of the United States more and more inhospitable. Unmitigated climate change will also
continue to cost tax payers through increased disaster spending bills. Please do the fiscally
smart thing to do and plan for the future by taking out an insurance policy - Please pass strong
climate legislation and send a signal to the rest of the country that it is time to DO
SOMETHING.

Thank you.
Sincerely,
Daniela Brod
Washington Co.
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